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ME"0RAi;DU.'1 FOR: D. J. Skovholt
Assistant Director
Division of Quality Assurance i Operations

FROM: L. P. Crocker
Technical Assistant to the Director
Division of Project Management

SUBJECT: ITE51 FOR ACRS CONSIDERATION AT A F'JR'RE " CATS A.'!D
30GS" SESSICM

p.3%

Ouring the January ACRS restinc, in connection with the Co rittee reviavt
of the Davis-Besse 1 acolication, the Comittee asked how the staff feels
about card-key systens for access control to security areas. tie haJ no
one cresent from the staff who was really qualified to sneak about the
subject, so we oassed the question. The Comittee asked that at one of
the future " cats and Dogs" sessions we provide them with a brief run-
dcwn on the operation of such systems and the staff's feelinc as to their
value.

I would appreciate it if you could arrance to have socecne address this
matter durino the Acril meetinc if pcssible. Only a short presentation
of perhaps five or ten minutes is necessary.
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L._ . .-

L.P. Crocker
Technical Assistant to the Directsr
Division of Project "anacerent
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